
As a homeowner in Sacramento County, I am opposed to the current draft being considered. The 
fact that farmers and commercial businesses are not included is appalling. I have been conserving 
water since last year, it is about time that everyone has to conserve not just homeowners. Since 
farmers use 80% of the consumption by humans, they can cut back 10% and it would be a huge 
savings. Likewise, commercial establishments should have to cut back too. I drove by a McDonalds 
today that not only had a lush green lawn, but it was very very wet. They should have to only water 
every other day, or similar. As it is, I only water once a week; and, I am allowing my lawn to die 
(again). I haven't washed my cars in over 6 months. My community (Orangevale) was noted as 
meeting the governor's goal last year of a 25% reduction. We are doing our part; but, now we may 
have to face a 36% reduction while others are not even being asked to reduce!!!! Everyone, 
including businesses and farmers need to do their part. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gregorio Revelez III 
9113 Sutton Way 
Orangevale, CA 95662 

  
  
 
 


